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Letter for the Permissive Change 
 

 
        
 
(2016/6/23) 
         
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

This letter is providing the additional information for the Permissive Change application. 

The model (6001431) is based on the previously original certified model (6001357). The 

following component has been changed: 

 

Our customer requests to lower the radiated power by changing the software. This 

software is embedded in the control IC (MCU). The software is being programmed in to 

the MCU before it is assembly on the PCB. There are no connection pins for changing 

the software after the programmed MCU is assembled. Therefore there is no third party 

can change the software afterward. 

 

All design including electronic, electrical and construction remain the same except the 

above mentioned. 

 
Sincerely, 
         
Zego Electronic Co., Ltd. 
         
 
         
------------------------------- 
Jade Wang 
Vice-general Manager 
 


